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104 Bayard Street, 5" Floor. New Brunswick, NJ. 08901.

Dear University Senate Members,

[’m writing today to present to you the New Jersey Public Interest Research Group 2016 — 2018 Concept Plan
for your review. Over the last three years, we’ve educated thousands of Rutgers students about everything voter
registration to environmental protection and look forward to taking our plan for the next three years to the
student body through our planned Fall 2016 referendum.

For the last forty years, New Jersey Public Interest Research Group Student Chapters has been an institution at
Rutgers University recruiting and training students to conduct public interest research, educating the campus
and local community about civic engagement, and advocating for real solutions that impact students and New
Jerseyians alike on important social issues. NJPIRG Student Chapters has been able to ensure that Rutgers
University furthers its mission of education, research, and public service through its work in the last four
decades.

With your approval, we intend to take the question of NJPIRG Student Chapter’s $11.20 waivable fee to all
voting units at Rutgers University in our Fall 2016 referendum.

Thank you for your service to the University and the greater New Jersey community and your consideration of
NJPIRG Student’s Concept plan. We look forward to serving with you for the next three years.

Sincerely,

Nick Jermer
NJPIRG Student Chapters State Board Char

Dan Xie
NJPIRG Student Chapters Organizing Director



